

MEMORANDUM

Date:

September 19, 2023

Fax: (480) 288-6623

To:

Chairperson and Members of the Board

From:

Michael Loggins, Water District Director May

Subject:

Proposed purchase of VX50 Vacuum Extractor trailer

The Apache Junction Water District budgeted \$100,000.00 for a vacuum extractor. The District will purchase the trailer using Water District funds in the District's Fiscal Year 2023/2024 budget approved by the Water District Board in June.

1 – VX501055 (VX50 Series) Vacuum Extractor trailer

The purchase of the trailer will be through the State of Arizona Cooperative Contract number CTR062320 with Vermeer Corporation.